HOUSE LEAGUE SOFTBALL

Managers of last year's entries in House League Softball have been asked to submit lists of players who want to play again this year. Any who have not yet been contacted, get in touch with the following: - Shift 1, Frank Whitfield, Shift 2, Maurice Osmar, Shift 3, Len Crockford, Shift 4, Dave Whalen, Salary Al Harrison, Others, Ken Ward at the Recreation Office.

Any other teams that wish to enter the league should submit its name and a list of players to the Recreation Office immediately.

A meeting to decide teams and draw up schedules will be called in the very near future.

MINOR HOCKEY

The 1959 Minor Hockey season came to an official close during the Easter holidays just past. Pickup games and open hockey sessions kept the boys active throughout the vacation period, since scheduled games and practices had finished a week earlier.

1959 marked another successful season for the Association, with about 60 more boys active than in the previous year. It appears that there will be between 60 and 75 more for next year.

All told, 152 boys played hockey under the Minor Hockey Association this year, over 100 of them in the Flyweight and Peewee classes. Fifteen local men contributed coaching time, and six others helped as referees. In addition, the men serving on the executive and the ladies on the Auxiliary gave invaluable aid to ensure a successful season.

WEAREVER

Sales Representative (E. Lindsey) will be in this area from the 15th to the 30th of April. FOR FREE SERVICE or advice on your "WEAR-EVER" waterless Cook-Ware, please phone 3646 and leave your name and address.

Over the winter the Flyweights and Peewee engaged in house league games. No winner was declared in the Flyweight division, since there were only two geams. However, it appears that there will be four teams in this class next year so a house league will probably be formed.

Bruins emerged winners over Canadiens in the Peewee division, after one of the toughest series in years. They won the final game 1-0 in sudden death playoff. It was quite a victory for the Bruins who had finished last behind Canadiens, Black Hawks and Leafs in the regular schedule.

The Peewee All-Stars, Bantams and Midgets played a No. Shore schedule against Schreiber and Marathon on their divisions with the Peewees emerging winners of the No. Shore and Spadoni Trophy for the second straight year. Although the Bantams and Midgets didnat win they fared very well and lost out after stiff playoff sessions. (More next week) CRIBBAGE TOURNAMENT - Register at Tool Crib of Mill with F. McMillan or at Rec. Office with K. Ward. Registrations close, Wed. April 29th. Play every Wed. in the Curling Lounge commencing Wed. May 29th

1957 DODGE STATION WAGON CHECK THESE PRICES 12,000 miles 1997 CHEV BEL AIR

4-Door Hard Top

1954 OLDSMOBILE

1953 FORD

ARE YOU LOOKING FOR A GOOD USED CAR?



1951 CHEVROLET

with automatic transmission and radio

1957 DODGE MAYFAIR

with radio & automatic transmission

1955 DODGE V-8

1954 FORD

1950 CHEVROLET

General Motors Sales & Service